
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 10/13/2010 5:12:32 PM

. Redacted'steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov' (steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov);To:
Redacted

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: A.10-08-011 Pump Storage feasibility study 

Steve,

I'm including Redacted on this request. He's working on the Application.

Megan

From: Haine, Steven K. <steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov> 
To: | Redacted
Sent: Wed Oct 13 17:08:35 2010
Subject: A.10-08-011 Pump Storage feasibility study

Megan:

On A.10-08-011 (Pump Storage feasibility study), could you please have someone look into whether 
there is any precedent in which the Commission granted PG&E (or another utility) recovery of project 
developmental costs both before and after the project’s completion? I’m assisting the ALJ on this 
application and would appreciate an expeditious reply on this question. Thank you.

Steven Haine, p.e.
Electric Procurement and Resource Adequacy Section

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Phone: (415) 355-5553
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